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GOOGLE 
DEEPVIEW: 
LIGHTFIELD
STREAMING

Google showed of 
its breakthrough in 
“lightfield” video 
compression using 
a 46 camera rig. 
Lightfield cameras 
create 3D scenes 
and model them in 
real time so you can 
look around them. 
Great for head-
mounted VR.

https://augmentedperception.github.io/deepviewvideo/

https://augmentedperception.github.io/deepviewvideo/


APPLE 
UPDATED 
SOME STUFF 
BUT DIDN’T 
UPDATE MORE

Apples WWDC 
event announced a 
bunch of smaller 
tweaks but nothing 
major. They will 
move to their own 
processors though. 
Missing was any 
mention of new big 
hardware, iTags or 
when the new ARM 
macs will launch.

WHAT IT DID ANNOUNCE: https://tcrn.ch/38agsGH AND WHAT IT DIDN’T ANNOUNCE: https://bit.ly/2YFaLxh

https://tcrn.ch/38agsGH
https://bit.ly/2YFaLxh


FORTNITE 
REMOVES 
POLICE CARS

Many tech platforms 
have supported 
BLM and the anti-
police brutality 
movement. 
Fortnight made a 
subtle change by 
removing the police 
cars from the game. 
Epic has remained 
silent as to why. 

https://kotaku.com/players-wonder-where-fortnites-cop-cars-went-1844099651

https://kotaku.com/players-wonder-where-fortnites-cop-cars-went-1844099651


UK INVESTS 
IN ITS OWN 
SAT NAV 
PROGRAMME

Post-Brexit, the UK 
loses access to the 
European Galileo 
programme. The UK 
government has 
invested £500k into 
OneWeb to further 
develop their 
“broadband” 
satellites to work as 
a UK-owned GPS 
system. 

https://www.ispreview.co.uk/index.php/2020/06/government-to-splash-500m-on-oneweb-broadband-satellites.html

https://www.ispreview.co.uk/index.php/2020/06/government-to-splash-500m-on-oneweb-broadband-satellites.html


CUTTING 
MODELS WITH 
3D HOT 
WIRES

RoboCut is new, 
rapid modelling 
technique using two 
robot arms to 
control a flexible hot 
wire. The algorithm 
works out how to 
flex the wire in £D 
space to cut along 
constantly-changing 
3D planes. Mind 
(and wire) bending.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lLKI0HWV3dc

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=lLKI0HWV3dc


APPLE 
CRIPPLES THE 
ONLINE AD 
INDUSTRY

Apples’ new privacy 
policy flagged a 
feature that is 
critical to the ad 
industry but 
previously invisible 
to users. It allows 
ads to track you 
across sites. Now 
users can deny the 
process… and who 
wouldn't!

https://www.forbes.com/sites/johnkoetsier/2020/06/24/apple-just-made-idfa-opt-in-sending-an-80-billion-industry-into-upheaval

https://www.forbes.com/sites/johnkoetsier/2020/06/24/apple-just-made-idfa-opt-in-sending-an-80-billion-industry-into-upheaval


BASECAMP’S
HEY EMAIL

Hey email is a 
$99p/y email 
service that fixes a 
bunch of the things 
you’ve just 
accepted for years. 
Like vetting new 
emailers, following 
up later, seeing all 
attachments, 
privacy, merge 
email to thread etc.

https://hey.com/

https://hey.com/


ITISWHATITIS

What started out as 
a Twitter name joke 
between friends 
turned into a social 
meme. The internet 
assumed it was a 
secret reference to 
a new platform and 
wanted in. The 
creators managed 
to redirect traffic to 
BLM support sites.

👁👄👁.fm

👁👄👁
It is what it is

https://xn--mp8hai.fm/


FACEBOOK 
FORECAST

Forecast is a public 
platform that crowd-
sources opinions to 
attempt to answer 
question. Facebook 
may have a 
reputation for 
putting opinion 
before fact but there 
is truth in the 
wisdom of the 
crowd.

https://www.forecastapp.net/

https://www.forecastapp.net/


SOME WORDS 
CARRY MORE 
COVID

A viral video implied 
that specking 
English produced 
more breath 
droplets than 
Japanese. Turns out 
it’s how you say 
things that makes 
the difference. 
Should we adapt 
our language to be 
less infectious?

https://www.vice.com/en_us/article/3azbmk/does-speaking-japanese-lower-the-risk-of-spreading-coronavirus

👎 “The rainbow is a division of white” 👍 “A sign from the gods to foretell war.”

https://www.vice.com/en_us/article/3azbmk/does-speaking-japanese-lower-the-risk-of-spreading-coronavirus


GERMANY 
MANDATING 
EV CHARGE 
STATIONS

Germany passed its 
fiscal recovery 
package which 
included mandating 
petrol stations to 
have EV charging 
points. €2.5bn has 
been set aside for 
this. The plan also 
includes a €6000 
subsidy to buy an 
EV vehicle.

https://www.caranddriver.com/news/a32773392/germany-gas-stations-provide-ev-charging/

https://www.caranddriver.com/news/a32773392/germany-gas-stations-provide-ev-charging/


THE F-WORD 
KILLS PAIN

An updated report 
from Keel and 
Oxford universities 
shows that 
swearing actually 
reduces physical 
pain. The classic f-
bomb is the most 
effective. Made-up 
swears like “fouch” 
and “twizpipe”  
weren’t as good. 

https://www.frontiersin.org/articles/10.3389/fpsyg.2020.00723/full

TWIZPIPE!

https://www.frontiersin.org/articles/10.3389/fpsyg.2020.00723/full


NEW 
AUTOMATED 
BRICK LAYING 
RECORD

Funfact… the 
human record for 
laying standard 
bricks is 915 per 
hour and has stood 
for 33 years. The 
Hadrian X robot just 
managed 200 
“blocks” but has a 
goal of 1000. That’s 
equivalent to 12,000 
standard bricks.

https://www.popularmechanics.com/technology/robots/a32772384/bricklaying-robot-record-video/

https://www.popularmechanics.com/technology/robots/a32772384/bricklaying-robot-record-video/


ARRIVAL 
PATHS V  
GEOLOCATION 
FRAUD

Advertisers using 
programmatic 
media pay more to 
reach audiences in 
key locations. But 
phone apps can 
fake their location. 
One solution is 
“arrival paths” that 
track location over 
time. Creepy but 
also quite useful. 

https://www.linkedin.com/pulse/geolocation-fraud-rampant-ever-cybersecurity-ad-fraud-researcher/

https://www.linkedin.com/pulse/geolocation-fraud-rampant-ever-cybersecurity-ad-fraud-researcher/


RUNWAYML –
EASY ML FOR 
ARTISTS

That “visual 
machine learning 
stuff” just go a lot 
more accessible 
thanks to 
RunwayML. You 
can do everything 
from style transfer, 
image recognition, 
background 
removal… all 
without code!

https://runwayml.com/

https://runwayml.com/


REDUCING 
COW FARTS

Cows create 5% of 
global greenhouse 
gas emissions. 
Swedish start-up 
Volta Greentech 
has closed a 
funding round to 
create a feed 
supplement made 
from red seaweed 
that reduces 
emissions by 80%. 

https://voltagreentech.com/

https://voltagreentech.com/


BEEB VOICE 
ASSISTANT

The BBC has begun 
trials of it’s voice 
assistant called 
Beeb. It has a 
northern accent and 
can understand a 
wide variety of 
British accents that 
Alexa and Siri 
struggle with. It’s 
being tested on 
Windows PCs only.

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-52891155

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/technology-52891155


WE CAN NOW 
MAKE HUMAN 
MINI LIVERS

Researchers at the 
University of 
Pittsburgh made a 
big step towards 
ending the shortage 
of transplantable 
organs by growing a 
fully functioning mini 
liver from one 
human skin cell. It’s  
a growing area 
called Biofabrication. 

https://www.inverse.com/mind-body/lab-grown-mini-human-livers

https://www.inverse.com/mind-body/lab-grown-mini-human-livers


TRACKABLE 
FRUIT

Scientists in Boston 
have created 
resilient bacteria 
that with unique 
DNA “barcodes” to 
track fruit during 
production and 
transit. Interestingly, 
it can also be 
sprayed onto 
humans to track 
them to. Cool.

https://www.inverse.com/innovation/barcode-microbes-are-tracking-you

https://www.inverse.com/innovation/barcode-microbes-are-tracking-you


THE DYSON 
CAR THAT 
NEARLY WAS

Late last year, 
Dyson announced 
the cancellation of 
his electric car 
project. Autocar 
magazine gained 
exclusive access to 
the prototypes. The 
600 mile range, 7-
seater would have 
had a price tag of 
£150,000.

https://www.autocar.co.uk/car-news/features/exclusive-inside-story-dyson-ev

https://www.autocar.co.uk/car-news/features/exclusive-inside-story-dyson-ev


DARK SOLAR 
PANELS

In low-light 
conditions, silicon 
solar panels aren’t 
great. New “shadow 
effects energy 
generators” can be 
200% more efficient 
by keeping part of 
the panel in 
shadow. It causes 
electrons to flow 
from light to dark.

https://www.sciencenews.org/article/new-device-can-produce-electricity-using-shadows

https://www.sciencenews.org/article/new-device-can-produce-electricity-using-shadows


HUMAN V 
DRONE 
BATTLE

The US Air Force 
have been working 
on an autonomous, 
AI-driven fighter jet 
since 2018. They 
just announced the 
intention to pitch a 
human pilot against 
an autonomous 
drone. The 
showdown is 
planned for 2021  

https://www.airforcemag.com/air-force-to-test-fighter-drone-against-human-pilot/

https://www.airforcemag.com/air-force-to-test-fighter-drone-against-human-pilot/


YOU CAN NOW 
BUY SPOT

Boston Dynamics 
have finally made 
their killer-dog-robot 
thing (aka Spot) 
available to the 
public. A snip at 
$74,500 each. 
Disappointingly, 
they are limited to 
two per person. 
Theoretically it 
could deliver itself.

https://www.bostondynamics.com/spot

https://www.bostondynamics.com/spot


IKEA’S 
EVERYDAY 
EXPERIMENTS

IKEA and design 
research lab 
SPACE10 have 
been exploring how 
technology can 
enhance our homes 
and make them 
more playful or 
enjoyable. There 
are 18 experiments 
in total mixing AR 
and reality.

https://www.everydayexperiments.com/

https://www.everydayexperiments.com/


DEEPFACE 
DRAWING

A team at the 
Chinese Academy 
of Sciences in 
Beijing have 
released a preview 
video of their 
DeepFaceDrawing 
technique that can 
generate 
photorealistic faces 
from incomplete 
sketches.

https://www.engadget.com/ai-can-produce-detailed-photos-of-faces-from-simple-sketches-122924655.html

https://www.engadget.com/ai-can-produce-detailed-photos-of-faces-from-simple-sketches-122924655.html


GREEN 
NUMBER 
PLATES FOR 
UK ELECTRIC 
CARS

EVs in the UK will 
get green flashes on 
their number plates 
come autumn 2020. 
This will help 
councils identify 
them and give 
benefits such as 
priority parking. 
Fully green plates 
were initially 
proposed.

https://www.transport-network.co.uk/Shapps-gives-green-light-to-EV-number-plate-move/16675

https://www.transport-network.co.uk/Shapps-gives-green-light-to-EV-number-plate-move/16675


“I’M GETTING 
PULLED 
OVER” IPHONE 
SHORTCUT

Developer Robert A 
Petersen created a 
Siri-activated  
shortcut that 
records video and 
posts it to your 
contacts as soon as 
you say “Hey Siri, 
I’m getting pulled 
over”. It’s actually a 
year old but seems 
rather relevant now.

https://www.reddit.com/r/shortcuts/comments/9huqiw/getting_pulled_over_by_police/

“Hey Siri, I’m 
getting pulled 

over”

https://www.reddit.com/r/shortcuts/comments/9huqiw/getting_pulled_over_by_police/


DRIVE AND 
LISTEN

What better way to 
get the vibe of a city 
that to take a cab. 
Drive And Listen 
allows you to 
choose a city, watch 
a video of a car 
driving while you 
listen to live local 
radio. Sounds daft 
but it’s strangely 
addictive.

https://driveandlisten.herokuapp.com/

https://driveandlisten.herokuapp.com/


TWITTER 
VOICE

Twitter has started 
rolling out a new 
feature that allows 
voice clips to be 
added to tweets. 
Voice Tweets can 
be up to 140 
seconds and new 
ones are auto-
created if you keep 
talking. This will get 
interesting…

https://blog.twitter.com/en_us/topics/product/2020/your-tweet-your-voice.html

https://blog.twitter.com/en_us/topics/product/2020/your-tweet-your-voice.html


THE 
PLAYSTATION 
5 REVEALED

7 years after the 
PS4, Sony have 
finally revealed the 
PlayStation 5. It’s 
more evolution than 
revolution. You get 
better graphics, 3D 
sound, a solid state 
drive to speed up 
loading times and 
the controller has 
better feedback.

https://www.playstation.com/en-gb/ps5/

https://www.playstation.com/en-gb/ps5/


THANK YOU
Get more at dino.co.uk

Email dino.Burbidge@sky.uk

Follow me on Twitter @dinozoiks


